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Stakeholders’ Conference 
We would like to invite you to attend the Stakeholders’ conference, 
organized with the support of the European Commission for the 
project “Ports and their Connections within the TEN-T”. The current 
study focuses on the relationships between the development of the 
maritime sector, investment in ports and investment in the 
supporting networks. A key objective is to provide a clear view on 
how port related flows are dispersed over the TEN-T network. This 
will support decision making about the future of the TEN-T network 
by taking into account the role and impact of ports and port 
generated traffic on the TEN-T network.  
 
Stakeholder Involvement 
Stakeholder input is needed to validate the quantitative analysis, and 
to inform the process of option assessment. This will include 
recommendations in relation to the port and maritime aspects of the 
core network. The focus of this work will be a stakeholder event to be 
held on the 7th July 2010 in Brussels, in which methodologies and 
interim results can be discussed. 
 

Please R.S.V.P. before 27th June  

Send the filled out registration form to: 
NEA Transport research and training 
Elizabeth van Groll 
fax: 31 79 322 2382  
 egr@nea.nl 


